
  

  

26th of December 2023  

  

To:  

Nunchaku Association of India (NAI)  

  

From:  

World Nunchaku Association (WNA)  

Secretary address:  

Prinses Amaliastraat 7  

5104 BG Dongen  

The Netherlands  

Contact person: Otto Koedooder  

E-mail: nunchakuathome@gmail.com or adminwna@nunchaku.org   

  

This letter is a written approval to the Nunchaku Association of India (NAI) to be 

the sole representative of the World Nunchaku Association (WNA) in India for 

three years from now. After three years (20th of December 2026) we shall 

evaluate the cooperation with the intention to prolong it.     

  

At this current time the office bearers of the NAI are:  

  

Chairman    Dr. Rohit Saxena   

President     Malik Vijay Kapoor   

General Secretary  Babul Kumar Verma  

  

We are looking forward to our future cooperation and wish for a prosperous 

growth of Nunchaku-do in India.   

  

For all its activities the NAI will follow the WNA rules and regulations.  By 

signing this document, the NAI agrees to become the sole representative of 

the WNA in India and will also declare not to copy the WNA official safety 

nunchaku developed by the WNA (Milco Lambrecht).  

World Nunchaku Association 

  
Affiliation   

    

  



  

     

  

  

  

  

Best regards,  

  

World Nunchaku Association    

      

Thom Vermeulen           Otto Koedooder  

President of the WNA          International board member  

               
Representative of the NAI:  

  

Name: Babul Kumar Verma   Role: General Secretary  

Signature:  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

...............................         

World Nunchaku Association 

  
Affiliation   

    

  


